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Autumn is here!  

 

 

Tamariki have been enjoying getting outside 

and into the leaves!  

This has sparked conversations about 

season changes and bug life in the leaves!  

It has also resulted in a fantastic game of leaf 

throwing – which has caused so much 

laughter!  

 

 

 

 
Claire!  

Welcome Kaiako Claire to the Akoranga 

team! You will find Claire in Room 2, 

supporting the middle room tamariki.   

Art 

The tamariki have been 

enjoying a variety of 

different art experiences 

across the rooms. From 

painting to sticker art, pens 

and pencils, to 

interpretative drawing – the 

options have been endless!  


